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Dear Mounties,  
 
During the transition to the integrated Commonwealth University of Pennsylvania, Mansfield 
University’s Financial Aid Office will continue to help students and their supporters through the 
financial aid process. Professional staff will offer financial aid counseling, available in-person, by 
telephone, via virtual appointment, and through email, to guide students through the transition to 
the integrated university. Mansfield University intends to make the financial aid process as 
seamless as possible.  
 
The Financial Aid Office will continue to provide the following services:  
 

• Make available and help with the completion of required forms  
• Assist in the application, award, and disbursement process  
• Review aid packages  
• Determine out-of-pocket costs and offer options for payment  
• Answer questions about tuition, billing, and cost of attendance 
• Address concerns about student eligibility, including, but not limited to, satisfactory 

academic progress, students entering their 5th year, and/or students transitioning into 
a graduate program 

• Counsel students at risk of stopping out 
• Provide financial literacy programming 
• Notify students of exit counseling requirements, and provide loan repayment 

programming 
 
If you have questions or concerns about the financial aid process, please contact the Financial 
Aid Office at 229 South Hall, (570) 662-4129, or financial.aid@mansfield.edu. More information 
is available on the financial aid website. 
 
Sincerely, 

Pamela J Kathcart  

Director of Student Financial Aid 

Financial Aid 

phone - (570) 662-4823 fax – (570) 662-4136 
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